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Carta y Sobre de la Zarina Maria Feodorovna al Gran Duque Mikhail , enviada desde el yacht HMS Victoria & 
Albert. Nápoles, 21 abril 1909 
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005 Últimos años del zarismo absoluto 1890 hasta 1905 

Dese Docum. (cómo es) 

Descrip. Cont. (qué dice) 

Resumen Ubicación: Visitas B 3 5; - Caja N°: 170 Últimos Años del Zarismo 2. OJO en carpeta selección visitas 



Maria Feodorovna to her son Michael 

Naples, the 21st April 1909 

On board H.M. Yacht Victoria & Albert. 

My dear Mishkin, 

It has been such a long time without news from you that I got the spleen, 
although my life here is so marvellous and so gay . I hope that you are 
feeling well and seeing Baby often. Every day we see something new. 
Yesterday, we visited Pompey and I thought of you. How remarkably interesting 
all this is! Unfortunately, we could not visit Capri as it was not possible 
to lower the boat since the sea was very rough. Uncle Bertie left us to-day 
and returned to England. He was so nice and so friendly that I am very sorry 
that he left. Friday, we shall be heading for Athens and after a few days 
there we shall start for Venice. We live splendidly and I am enjoying a 
marvellous journey. 

In Palermo, we met Plumpy and we hada marvellous ride in motor-launch. 
He looks very healthy and well-recovered. 

Now, I must finish this letter. My tenderest kisses to you, my dear Misha. 
I hope that you have not forgotten me completely. God bless you 

Loving you with all my heart, 

Your old Mummy. 


